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PUBLIC NOTICE 


ADOPTED VOTING LOCATION CHANGE 


NOTICE TO VOTERS IN 

(MILL) MILLER VOTING PRECINCT 


The Houston County Board of Elections adopted the following 
change at its meeting, Tuesday, June 6, 2017. The meeting was 
held at 5 :30 p.m. in Room 206 of the Houston County 
Government Building, 801 Main St., Peny. The following 
change was adopted: moving voters in the current (MILL) 
Miller Voting Precinct, 101 Pine Valley Dr., Warner Robins to 
the (HHPC) Houston Health Pavilion Conf. Center (Old 
Houston Mall) Voting Precinct, 233 N. Houston Rd., Warner 
Robins. A map of the adopted change is available for viewing at 
the Houston County Board of Elections, Houston County 
Government Building (old courthouse) 801 Main St., Peny. 

This change becomes effective for all future elections. All voters 
affected by this change were mailed a new voter card showing 
their new voting location. 
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